
Gordon D Hebb - Snow Sport Helmet Act, Bill 131

Re: Snow Sport Helmet Act, Bill 13 1

Statistics indicate that skiing and snowboarding injuries occur on NS ski hills and the severity o f
head injury while skiing and snowboarding can be decreased by as much as 88% with the use o f
helmets . We also know the cost of one brain injury patient is estimated to be $400,000 for the
first year of recovery .

I am in full support of Bill 131 and congratulate the Nova Scotia Government on bringing this to th e
forefront so that the rest of Canada can follow .
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